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The last few weeks have been anything but
‘normal’ for all the children in school and as I have
come to expect, Year 3 & 4 have shown typical
adaptability to the changes in rou�ne.

We have completed our end of year assessments,
where all the children did their very best and we
are squeezing in final bits of learning in these last
few sessions that we have together.

As the school year comes to a close, there are
mixed feelings felt by us all, of sadness to be
leaving and excitement for the next chapter which
lies ahead.

Year 3 & 4 would like to wish everyone a
wonderful summer break filled with fun, rest and
relaxa�on.

Happy Holidays!

A note from Year 3/4…



Dear Parents and Carers,

As we reach the end of the 2024/25 school year, I want to take a moment to sincerely thank all of our families for your unwavering
support. In par�cular, your support throughout this summer term has meant so much to us. It has been a challenging �me for us
all, but the understanding and encouragement shown by both our families and our incredibly dedicated staff have made all the
difference. Your trust and posi�vity have helped us navigate this term with strength and unity, and we cannot thank you enough.

I would also like to give a hear�elt acknowledgement to our fabulous Year 6 pupils and their families. They have been role models,
enthusias�c learners, and true companions, building bonds that we know will last well beyond their �me here. As they prepare to
embark on the next chapter at high school, we send them forward with confidence, admira�on, and our warmest wishes for
con�nued success.

We would like to extend our warmest of thanks to Mrs Jones for her unwavering dedica�on and care as part of our EYFS team. Her
warmth, crea�vity, and commitment have given so many of our youngest learners the very best start to their school journey. As
she begins her well-deserved re�rement, we wish her every happiness and fulfilment in the exci�ng chapter ahead, she will be
greatly missed by children, families, and colleagues alike.

A sincere thank you also goes to our dedicated Governing Body and wonderful PTA. Their hard work and generosity have provided
many memorable experiences for our children and vital support for school ini�a�ves; we are truly grateful for all they do.

School reopens for the Autumn term on Tuesday 2nd September and children may s�ll wear their summer uniform up un�l
October half-term. All that remains is for me to wish you a joyful summer holiday with your children, filled with laughter, special
moments, and �me well spent together.

Best wishes
Mr Brearley
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Coming up @ Crawford… Diary Dates
Next week:

22nd July 2025
Y6 Leavers’Service 9.15am

Later in the year:

School re-opens on
Tuesday 2nd

September 2025

School closes for
Summer on Tuesday
22nd July at 1.30pm

Mr Brearley’s Column



Award

Winne
rs C2 Peter

C3 All Class 3

Star of the Week
C1 Jolyon
C2 Wilf
C3 Skylar

Pride Award
C2 Hattie
C3 Dash

C2 James
C3 Olivia BM

Super Writers

Find us on social media…

Crawford Village Primary School

@crawford_school

Don’t forget to log on to your
child’s Seesaw account. You will find work

that they do in school, photographs and videos
that are not uploaded to social media and you can
upload photos from home. Please ask if you are
having any problems logging on and we will

help if we can.

Do not forget to check out our
school website! You will find details of

upcoming events, term dates, important key
documents and policies plus lots of informa�on

and photographs showcasing what we
have been doing in school.
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Green Flag Success!

We are delighted to announce that our
school has been awarded the Eco Schools
Green Flag award with dis�nc�on - a
pres�gious recogni�on of our commitment
to environment sustainability!

Over the past year, our amazing Eco
Commi�ee members have worked hard to
promote eco-friendly prac�ces throughout
the school. From li�er picking and
encouraging recycling, to crea�ng wildlife-
friendly spaces and championing water-
saving ini�a�ves, they’ve truly made a
las�ng impact.

This award celebrates the collec�ve effort of
our en�re school community - and it’s proof
that even small ac�ons can lead to big
change.

Thank you also for your con�nued support
in helping us shape a greener, brighter
future for our children.












